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RAISING INDUSTRY 
STANDARDS SINCE 1919

Report for EIF on completion of MUTA Instruct – Frame Marquee

MUTA’s new e-learning course, which EIF kindly helped fund, went live on March 8, 2023:
https://www.muta.org.uk/2023/03/08/now-live-muta-instruct-frame-marquee/ 
The details of the course were presented to members at MUTA’s Members’ Day on March 9. 
Since then, MUTA has worked hard to promote the course to marquee companies (members and non-members), crewing agencies, event organisers and local authorities. 
Feedback from those who have taken the course has been positive: 
https://www.muta.org.uk/2023/07/20/mutas-frame-marquee-course-gathers-pace/
Unfortunately, MUTA did not see the expected levels of take up before the season started, however, the view is that more courses will sell over the next six months now that the course is more well known. 
A promotion plan has been prepared to help MUTA achieve its course sales targets. 
Although MUTA Instruct – Frame Marquee went live one month later than planned, the course came in on budget. 
If you have any questions, please email joe@muta.org.uk. 
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